
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 2/14/2014 1:19:24 PM 
To: Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: A draft for your consideration, let's talk ASAP 

Heh. Don't torture gail too much. 
Original Message 

From: Michael Campbell 
To: Sidney Bob Dietz 
Sent: Feb 14,2014 10:50 AM 
Subject: FW: A draft for your consideration, let's talk ASAP 

FYI 

From: Heiden, Gregory 
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2014 10:34 AM 
To: Slocum, Gail (Law) 
Cc: Campbell, Michael; Tan, Lee-Whei; Danforth, Christopher 
Subject: RE: A draft for your consideration, let's talk ASAP 

Gail-

We are very busy working on a number of rate design proceedings. We can commit to get you our edits by next 
Wednesday, possibly sooner. 

Thanks, 

Greg 

From: Slocum, Gail (Law) fmailto:GLSg@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2014 1:25 PM 
To: Heiden, Gregory 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: A draft for your consideration, let's talk ASAP 

Greg 

SB GT&S 0274591 

mailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov


Hi! Hope all's well. I just tried calling you (left a detailed voicemail). I hope to speak with you soon about a 
proposed Joint Motion to Reconsider the recent PTR Ruling, which I'm told Mike Campbell was going to discuss 
with you, too. 

To get the ball rolling, I have gone ahead and attached a draft for ORA's consideration and comments. I would 
happy to discuss with you over the phone why we have taken this approach. And we will, of course, welcome 
your suggested wordsmithing along the lines of our successful collaborative drafting process last Fall on the 
Motion to Withdraw. We are hoping to hear back with your initial edits by COB tomorrow, if possible. 
Obviously, time is of the essence to get this filed, as the Ruling's deadline for testimony in the re-opened 
proceeding is be April 1, 2014, and we need to get a stay of that right away. We would like to file by Wednesday 
of next week. 

• Given the wording and tone of that surprising Ruling, we felt this Motion needed to include a beefed up 
discussion of the "new developments" since the PTR proceeding was submitted. There are new developments 
even within the last week on the RROIR that are mentioned here, and should help. 

• We feel it is especially important to include in this new Joint Motion something like the text in section II.C, 
explaining more clearly that ORA's position on PTR has changed. Without meaning to be presumptuous, I went 
ahead and took a shot at a first draft of that section, based on what I thought I had heard from ORA in the more 
recent past. But feel free to rewrite as you and your team deem appropriate. Just thought it could save time to 
have a draft as a starting point for edits. 

I have a settlement conference in the GRC Phase II proceeding this afternoon from 3-4:30, but should otherwise 
be available to talk today, and will welcome your call. 

Thanks, 

Gail Slocum 

PG&E Law Department 

http://www.pge.com <http://www.pge.com/> 

glsg@pge.com 

415 973-6583 

415 515 2892 cell 
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http://www.pge.com/


PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/companv/privacY/custonier/ 
<http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacv/customer/> 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 
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